
























 
 

 
Ron Solomon 
Department of Mathematics 
Ohio State University 
 
 
 
Dear Ron: 
 
The Bio-Math track proposed as part of the mathematics major revisions has been considered by 

the College of Biological Sciences Curriculum Committee. We feel that this track within the mathematics 
major will provide a wonderful opportunity for students interested in applications of mathematics to 
living systems to develop some breadth in the biological sciences in combination with their mathematics 
major. This track will be attractive to students either seeking a mathematically oriented pre-medical track 
or seeking a double major in mathematics and one of the areas in the biological sciences.  The proposed 
track would provide a structured set of courses for such students, including an appropriate mix of 
mathematics courses and biological sciences courses. 

 
Our committee had some questions about the inclusion or omission of specific courses in the 

proposed track, all of which have been promptly addressed in a way that strengthens the proposed track. 
Hence we strongly endorse the proposed track, and we look forward to recommending it to students 
interested in this very important area of study.   

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Caroline Breitenberger 
Associate Dean, College of Biological Sciences 
Director, Center for Life Sciences Education 
 

 
 

 Center for Life Sciences Education 

260 Jennings Hall 
1735 Neil Avenue 

Columbus, OH 43210 
 

Phone (614) 292-9861 
Fax (614) 292-4390 

 
breitenberger.1@osu.edu 
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